PARKS AND PLAYGROUND

November 5, 2018 6:06 P.M.

The City of Lawrenceburg Parks Board meeting was called to order by President Kelly Mollaun,
Clerk-Treasurer Richard Richardson read roll call. Present were Board members Tony Abbott,
Randy Abner, Mel Davis, Paul Seymour Jr., and Aaron Cook, EMS Director Bobby Mills, Police
Chief Donnie Combs, Fire Chief Johnnie Tremain, City Attorney Del Weldon, Utility Director
Olin Clawson, Mayor Kelly Mollaun, and Clerk-Treasurer Richard Richardson.
ANNOUNCEMENTS
None.
ADMINISTRATIVE
Motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting.
Motion: Mel Davis Second: Aaron Cook
Motion carried.
NEW BUSINESS
OLD BUSINESS
1. Mario Todd said that they have been replacing the dirt at the car race track. Mr. Rudisel
then spoke adding that they are % of the way through, but need an additional 80 loads
still. Paul Seymour stated that he would like to see this project finished with unit pricing.
Mario agreed that unit pricing would be the safest way in which to proceed.
Motion to move forward with the additional dirt purchase using unit pricing.
Motion: Paul Seymour Jr Second: Randy Abner
Motion carried.
2. On a side note, Mr. Seymour JR stated that he would like to thank the Parks Board, Parks
Department and Civil City with the way that the parks are coming along. He added that
they all are being refreshed and are in good shape.

CLAIMS

Motion to approve claims.



Motion: Mel Davis
Motion carried.
ADJOURNMENT
Motion to adjourn.
Motion: Tony Abbott

Motion carried.

Second: Tony Abbott

Second: Mel Davis



